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We’re improving your power supply 
 
Hello.  
 
We’re Electricity North West and we operate your local electricity network. 
 
As part of our ongoing network upgrades, we’re investing £1.2m to replace and install 2.2km of 
underground electricity cables from the Knott Mill electricity substation on Rice Street to Water Street, 
extending to substations in Salford.  
 
Most of the North West’s power network was installed back in the 1950s so it’s essential we carry out 
the upgrade to ensure you receive the power you need for years to come.  
 
We know that times are difficult at the moment, and that’s why it’s so important that we complete this 
proactive preventative work to reduce the risk of unplanned power cuts in future which could be even 
more disruptive. 
 
As a utility provider, our teams are designated key workers to allow us to keep maintaining the 
network and power supply. We will of course be following the latest government guidance as we carry 
out this essential work. 
 
How this will affect you: 
 

• This work will take approximately 12-18 months starting on Monday 10 August 2020.   

• Engineers will carry out work on Hampson Street, Trinity Way, Water Street, Duke Street, Liverpool 
Road and Rice Street in phases.  

• Roads will remain open as much as possible and in some instances, temporary traffic lights will be 
used on Rice Street, Dale Street, Liverpool Road and Water Street so engineers can work safely.  

• Where possible, we will look to maintain access to residential properties and car parks.  

• The work will not affect your electricity supply, but if we do need to remove power for any reason we 
will let you know in advance. 

• The work will be undertaken in stages with multiple excavations, particularly on Rice Street to allow 
this complicated engineering project to be completed 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and support to allow us to carry 
out this work safely. 
 
Any questions? 
 
Visit: www.enwl.co.uk/castlefield for project updates 
Tweet: @ElectricityNW  
Email: enquiries@enwl.co.uk 
Call: 0800 195 4141 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any queries. 
 
Anthony Dunphy  
Project Manager 

 

mailto:enquiries@enwl.co.uk

